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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  Mayor 

  Town Council Members 

 

FROM: Kenneth L. Cimino 

  Director of Planning, Zoning & Development 

 

VIA:  Carol S. Houck 

  Town Manager 

 

DATE: March 8, 2022 

 

SUBJECT: Discussion, Consideration and Possible Voting on a Recommendation to Appoint 

John Planchart to Serve on the Board of Adjustment 

 

 

Background: Mr. Planchart is retired from the United States Capitol Police. Mr. Planchart has a 

Master of Business Administration Degree from North Central University. 

 

Recommendation: It is therefore recommended that the Mayor & Council appoint John 

Planchart to fill the expired Board of Adjustment seat of Mr. Eugene Brendel. 

 

 

 
 


